
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP - HEARING 
 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE TOWNSHIP OF LOWER PROVIDENCE, 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA, REVISING CHAPTER 

129, STORMWATER MANAGEMENT BY PROVIDING DESIGN 

STANDARDS FOR NEW SUBDIVISIONS AND LAND DEVELOPMENTS 

WHICH PROPOSE NEW STORMWATER MANAGEMENT FACILITIES 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Lower Providence Township Board of Supervisors 

will consider for possible adoption an Ordinance, of which this Notice is a 

summary, amending Chapter 129, Stormwater Management, by providing design 

and location standards for stormwater management facilities in new subdivisions 

and land developments.   

 

The Board of Supervisors will consider the foregoing Ordinance at a hearing to be 

held during its regular public meeting on February 20, 2020, at 7:00 p.m., at the 

Lower Providence Township Municipal Building, 100 Parklane Drive, Eagleville, 

PA  19403. Copies of the full text of this Ordinance are available to any interested 

party for inspection and/or copying at a nominal cost at the Township Municipal 

Building or for inspection at the offices of this newspaper and the Montgomery 

County Law Library during normal business hours.  All interested parties are 

invited to attend and participate in this hearing. 

 

 

     LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 

     BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

     John B. Rice, Esquire 

     GRIM, BIEHN & THATCHER, Solicitors 

     104 So. Sixth Street 

     P.O. Box 215 

     Perkasie, PA  18944 


